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TO: Pharmacy Providers 

RE: New Billing Instructions for Hemlibra- Emicizumab Injection 

 

 
Questions?  Need assistance?  Call the Provider Assistance Center Mon–Fri 8:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Toll free 1-800-842-8440 or write to DXC Technology, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT 06104 
Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com 

 

Effective immediately, pharmacy providers 

who submit claims for Hemlibra (emicizumab) 

using NDC 50242-0920-01, 50242-0921-01, 

50242-0922-01 or 50242-0923-01, must submit 

claims with the units billed in milliliters (ML).  

For example, a prescription for Hemlibra 30 

mg/ml, where 120 mg were dispensed, should 

be billed with a dispensed quantity of 4.   

The claims will continue to be priced by taking 

the actual acquisition cost from the submitted 

manufacturer’s invoice plus an 8% markup.  

Please note that the instructions provided 

apply only to Hemlibra and no other anti-

hemophilic factors, which continue to be 

billed so that each unit is billed as an “Each” 

in Field 12 (Quantity Dispensed) of the 

NCPDP Universal Pharmacy paper claim 

form.  
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